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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 27th April 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
May Day preparations have begun with Class 
3 and 4 practicing their May pole dance and 
Class 1 and 2 practicing their country dance. 
To make this 4th May event extra special, we 
ask that children bring in a party outfit with 
sensible dancing footwear (otherwise 
plimsolls/trainers will be fine)! 
FACES will be providing tea, coffee and cake. If 
you could donate a cake for this event, it 
would be warmly received. Please drop off 
any cakes on Friday morning.  
 
Class 3 have tested their volcanos with some explosive results! We have 
displayed their volcanos outside their classroom – come and take a look! 

 
Stay and Learn 
I hope you have pencilled in Stay and Learn sessions after half term. These 
sessions are open to family and friends and will take place the week 
commencing Tuesday 4th June at 11.00-12.00. Class 4 Tuesday, Class 2 
Wednesday and Class 3 Thursday.  
 
An acceptance letter will go out closer to the time. 
 
Class Letters 
These letters outline Summer term’s topics and general information. They can 
be found on the school website under ‘Pupils’. 

Upcoming Events 

(subject to change) 

Thursday 26.4.18 KS2 Swimming 

starts  

Fri 20.4.18 Cop Cards challenge 

Year 6 

Fri 27.4.18 Coffee morning 9.15 

Fri 4.5.18 May Day Celebrations 

3.00 – 4.00pm 

Saturday 12.5.18  Bluebell 

Sponsored Walk1.30pm 

Mon 14.5.18 KS2 SATS week 

Mon 21.5.18 – 25.5.18 Years 5 

and 6 residential 

Mon 21.5.18 KS1 SATS week 

Mon 11.6.18 KS1 Phonic 

screening 

Mon 25.6.18 Yr6 Big bang 

workshop 

Mon 30.6.18  Summer Fair 

Wed 4.7.18 Sports day 

Wed 11.7.18 Sports day reserve 

Fri 13.7.18 Reports out 

Wed 18.7.18 Cotswold Wild life 

park 

Fri 13.7.18 Reports out 

Fri 20.7.18  Final Celebration 

assembly and coffee morning  
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Bluebell Sponsored Walk 
I hope you can attend our annual sponsored walk on Saturday 12th May at 
1.30pm. All money raised will go towards new ICT equipment for the school. 
 
Lunches 
Just to remind you that we have children who have nut allergies. Please 
make sure that no nuts are brought into school, this includes peanut butter 
in the children’s sandwiches. 
 
Longridge  
We will be having a meeting for parents whose children will be attending 
Longridge residential. At this meeting, you will find out key information on 
the arrangements for the trip and what equipment the children will need to 
bring. The meeting will take place on Wednesday 2nd May at 6pm. 

 

Parent Survey 
The governors are not only obliged to, but also very interested to know the 
opinions of all parents and carers.  Please would you mind spending 5 or 10 
minutes to fill out the parent survey at the link below by this Sunday, 29th 
April: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NWFFGMD 

  
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards,   
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 
 

Term Dates 

 

INSET Days 

29.3.18, 4.6.18 

5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.9.18 

 

Open                          Close  
Spring Term 2018 
Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

Summer Term 2018 
Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 
Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 
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